
I have completed the application for a memorial tree. 

I haven’t yet completed the section of the words required for the plaque as I need to check this with 

my family. 

The tree we wish to plant is in memory of my Father. 

My grandad was In The Navy and ever since the RNPSA started the reunions my grandparents and 

parents have been attending, my sister and I have been attending ever since we were born. 

Lowestoft feels like our second home, visiting the same week every year for 38yrs as a family (my 

parents longer!)  I now have children of my own and this tradition has yet another generation. 

We have met so many amazing people and my grandparents are now at The Naval cremation ground 

at Belle Vue. After my grandad passed away, my dad would March in his honour at the reunion 

services, every October. 

This area hold such a special place in our hearts and so so many happy memories for us all. 

 

We would be so grateful to be able to plant the tree and would treasure the park even more than we 

already do. 


